
The North Clackamas County Chamber of Commerce is asking you to vote yes on 
HB4087 BOLI Technical Assistance for Employers. 
 
Which removes the authorization to propose legislation that would increase civil 
penalties for Oregon employers. We support this effort to increase the availability of 
technical assistance through BOLI. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Laura Edmonds, CEO 
North Clackamas Chamber of Commerce 
(503) 654-7777 
laura@yourchamber.com 
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